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Dear AUB Students,
We hope your fall term is off to a good start!
We are happy to be able to welcome you back on campus, but would also like to remind you that the COVID-

19 pandemic is far from over and that AUB’s vaccination campaign continues.The safety and health of our
community remain our top priorities.

For this reason, AUB has required that students be vaccinated against COVID-19.

e If you are vaccinated, you need to send your documentation to vaxwg@aub.edu.lb, if you have
not done so already. In a 2-dose series, being vaccinated means having received the second dose.
Students residing in the AUB dorms must also be boosted.

e If you have had COVID, you can get vaccinated when you recover from the acute illness (if
symptoms were present) and criteria to discontinue isolation have been met.

e If you are not yet vaccinated, you must make arrangements to do so by following the instructions
on the AUBe Vaccinated website. You will need to ensure that both doses, in any 2-dose series, are
received before October 31.

e If you cannot be vaccinated for medical reasons, you must send a request with a physician's
report to vaxwg@aub.edu.lb as soon as possible. The Vaccination Working Group will evaluate
your file and get back to you regarding your case and the possibility of granting you a medical
exemption.

You have until Monday, October 31, 2022, to either provide documentation for your vaccination against
COVID-19 or receive an exemption from the Vaccination Working Group.

Access to campus for all students is controlled through ID cards. Your IDs will indicate whether you are
vaccinated or not when you enter campus. Non-compliance with the vaccine requirement means that your
access to campus will be suspended and your access to Moodle will be disabled. Please attend to this matter
as a priority.

The health of the community and the success of our academic year depend on your collaboration.

Kind regards,

Office of the Registrar


https://www.aub.edu.lb/emergency/Documents/covid-19-expert-august-29-2022.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/emergency/Documents/vaxwg-July-25-2022.pdf
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